

News and Views from the WBF MISSION OFFICE

Serving local churches and their missionaries

July 21, 2023

Dear Co-laborers,

We are excited about hosting the first ever "Married4Life" Conference for our missionaries, August 14-15, here at the mission office. Please pray for Pastor Andrew Wolfenbarger as he speaks to our missionaries. We are looking forward to a great time of fellowship, fun, and strengthened marriages. Also, please pray for the technical details, as we record the sessions. We hope to have a good quality recording to share with our missionaries who are on the mission field.

The increase in monthly support has held steady, but we are still in need of an additional \$1,700 more per month general fund support. Please pray with us for this need to be supplied.

Every year, we ask for a special offering to supplement our General Fund expenses. As you recall, the additional \$5,000/month support we are trying to raise is to pay the lease for the new office space we moved into last year, following our relocation. Last year, we had to raise \$100,000 (\$60,000 to supplement our General Fund, and \$40,000 to sustain us for the first year of the lease). God miraculously provided and we saw that goal reached by November, and the grand total came to \$110,655! Praise the Lord!

This year, with the increase of monthly support, and adjustments to our budget, we only need to raise \$50,000. I understand, "only" is relative, for \$50,000 is a tremendous amount. However, based on what we have seen God do, He is more than capable to provide! We are asking God to provide \$50,000 by December of this year. If you are able to have a part in this special offering, please mark it "Special Fall Offering" and send it to:

WBF Mission Agency P.O. Box 13459 Arlington, Texas 76094

THANK YOU for your prayers and generous support. We appreciate you more than you know! It is our pleasure to serve local churches and their missionaries.

Thanks for all you do!

Joey Bacon Mission Director

